
          
DEER PARK TENNIS CLUB INC. 

Happy New Tennis Year!   
Welcome back to a new year of tennis. The club will be celebrating 50 years at Sassella Park this year. 

The club moved from just up the road next to the Deer Park Hall to our existing site in 1963........now 

we have one of the most diverse tennis facilities with three different playing surfaces to challenge your 

tennis skills and for you to enjoy your tennis. 

Australian Open 2013 - Melbourne Park starts 14th 

January,2013. 
The Australian Open is one of only four grand slams played during each year and you have the chance 

to watch the action live, with the tournament played in Melbourne each year. A great way for players 

to study the champions up close. Free shuttle trams run from Flinders Street Station direct to 

Melbourne Park. You can spend the entire day watching the tennis and have fun enjoying all the 

activities available around the new Melbourne Park facility. 

Hot Shots Tennis Academy - www.hsta.com.au 
The Hot Shots Tennis Academy is a great place to learn the game of tennis. Former ATP player and 

Hot Shots Academy head coach Gim Kurti is looking for the next generation of champions, so now is a 

great time of the year to have a chat with Gim. 

Junior Tennis - NSJTA starts SATURDAY 2nd February, 2013. 
All junior players registered to play NSJTA team tennis this season are required to attend an 

information session at the club on Tuesday 22nd January, 2013 at 7pm to pick up fixtures and 

information for the new season, and to meet new team mates . Please check the club website 

www.deerparktc.com or the association website www.nsjta.asn.au for all your tennis information. 
Junior Tennis - NSJTA team practice 19th January @ 8.30am 
Junior tennis players are welcome to come down to the club on Saturday 19th January for practice 

matches. This will help make the first round a lot smoother and give all players a chance to practice 

under match conditions and have some fun before the season starts proper. 

Senior Tennis - NSNTA starts from Thursday 31st January, 2013. 
Senior tennis players registered to play NSNTA team tennis are required to attend an information 

session at the club on Thursday 24th January, 2013 at 7pm to pick up fixtures and information for the 

new season, and to meet new team mates . See www.deerparktc.com or www.nsnta.org  

Social Tennis - Tuesday and Sunday Evenings from 7pm 
Have a hit with other members. Cost for members is $5 if we turn on the lights. Non-members $10. 
*OUTSTANDING MEMBERSHIP or COMPETTION FEES? 
Please send your cheque or money order to PO BOX 2069 BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER PARK 

3023. Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities. Who 

knows, maybe courts 7& 8 are just around the corner? Enjoy the Australian Open! 

YOURS IN TENNIS…COMMITTEE DEER PARK TENNIS CLUB INC. 


